
Request for Clarification 
1 message 

Mike West <bmikewest@gmail.com> 
To: planning@edcgov.us 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Sun, May 1, 2022 at 1 :44 PM 

The last sentence on the meeting agenda for April 28, 2022, Planning Commission hearing is confusing. I request clarification. 
To what section does it refer? 

"** This project is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to the above referenced section, and 
it is not subject to any further environmental review." 

I can find no part of the text in the agenda above that sentence with the double asterisk. Please enlighten me. 

Thank you, 

Mike West, EDH resident 

19-1670 Public Comment
PC Rcvd 05-02-22



Re: Request for Clarification 
1 message 

don terra <jdonterra@hotmail.com> 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Mon, May 2, 2022 at 7:17 AM 
To: Mike West <bmikewest@gmail.com>, "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us> 

Good letter. Hopefully you will ger a reply. 

Don 

From: Mike West <bmikewest@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 1, 2022 2:44 PM 
To: planning@edcgov.us <planning@edcgov.us> 
Subject: Request for Clarification 

The last sentence on the meeting agenda for April 28, 2022, Planning Commission hearing is confusing. I request clarification. 
To what section does it refer? 

"** This project is exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) pursuant to the above referenced section, and 
it is not subject to any further environmental review." 

I can find no part of the text in the agenda above that sentence with the double asterisk. Please enlighten me. 

Thank you, 

Mike West, EDH resident 

19-1670 Public Comment
PC Rcvd 05-02-22



Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Re: Moving June 9th meeting. 
1 message 

Andy Nevis <andy.nevis@edcgov.us> 
To: don terra <jdonterra@hotmail.com> 
Cc: Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Mon, May 2, 2022 at 9:56 AM 

Thanks Don. I am responding to CC our public comment email to ensure your email is received by staff and included in our 
record. 

Andy Nevis 
District IV Planning Commissioner 

On Monday, May 2, 2022, don terra <jdonterra@hotmail.com> wrote: 

I Gentlemen, 

I was at last week's Planning Commission meeting along with many other people in 
I person and on line. This is a very important matter for El dorado Hills and El Dorado 

I County. I feel your next meeting on June 9th needs to be held in El Dorado Hills in the 
/ evening. This will give the people in our area a better chance to voice their opin ion. 

1 
Thank you, 

'. Don Terra 
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